
CITY OF NATIONAL CITY 
NOTICE OF A CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE AND SUMMARY OF INTENT TO ADOPT PROPOSED ORDINANCE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at a Regular Meeting to be held on Tuesday, November 
21, 2023 the City Council of the City of National City will re-introduce a proposed ordinance 
for the first reading, which if adopted, would establish speed limits on various streets based on 
Engineering and Traffic Surveys and authorize the Director of Public Works to post speed limit 
signs consistent with the recommendations of the Engineering and Traffic Surveys.         
 
AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NATIONAL CITY, CALIFORNIA 
ESTABLISHING SPEED LIMITS ON VARIOUS STREETS BASED ON ENGINEERING AND 
TRAFFIC SURVEYS AND AUTHORIZING THE DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS TO POST 
SPEED LIMIT SIGNS CONSISTENT WITH THE RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE 
ENGINEERING AND TRAFFIC SURVEYS                        
 
The City Council will have the Second reading of this ordinance wherein they will consider 
its adoption at its Regular Meeting to be held on Tuesday,  
December 5, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. via LIVE WEBCAST in the City Council Chamber, 1243 
National City Boulevard, National City, California. Written comments or testimony from 
the public must be submitted via e-mail to clerk@nationalcityca.gov by 2:00 P.M. on 
the day of the City Council Meeting. 
 
A Public Hearing to consider the Ordinance scheduled on November 7, 2023, was contined 
by the City Council to November 21, 2023 at the request of staff. 
A full text copy of the proposed ordinance, and Regular Online Meeting of the City Council, 
will be webcast and archived on the City’s website at: www.nationalcityca.gov. 
 
Shelley Chapel, MMC, City Clerk 
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